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“Valuing individuals through high expections”. 

 
The Pochin School  Parking Code of Conduct 

 
This code of conduct has been introduced to ensure the safety of all 
of us, especially the children. It should also help in the efforts of the 
school to be a good neighbour to the local community. Below are a 
series of points that should be observed by all people parking outside 
the school.  If someone other than yourself collects your 
child/children, please make them aware of this code of conduct. 
 

• Do not park or drop children off on the zig zag lines. 
• Do not reverse into School Lane or up the Village Hall driveway. 
• Do not turn or park in front of residents driveways. 
• Do not park in front of gates leading into fields. 
• Do not park on the corner of School Lane and Beeby Road or Holt 

Lane and Beeby Road. (At least 1 car length should be left.) 
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